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VIEW PLEDGE 
I pledge to promote the interests of 

VIEW, to extend friendship to all and 
to help those in need. 

VIEW GRACE 
O Lord, giver of all good, We thank 
thee for our daily food. May VIEW 
Club friends and VIEW Club ways 

help to serve thee all our days. 
 

 

 2025 MEETINGS 
• 11th  September   
• 9th October – our 25th birthday  
• 13th November  
• 11th  December - Christmas lunch  

September 2025 Newsletter #8 

From the Committee: 
• To celebrate VIEW 65th Anniversary the theme for our September meeting is 

Sapphire Blue. Please come dressed in something Sapphire blue - or get your 
sapphire jewellery out!  

• The guest speaker for our September meeting is Emily Kernot, Crime Prevention 
Co-Ordinator, QPS. Please make her welcome. 

• As previously mentioned, Marion is compiling our club history and she will be 
sharing this with us at our meeting.  Thank you, Marion, for your work on this. 

• Our Club also reaches a major milestone this year as we celebrate our 25th 
birthday next month! Come ready to celebrate for our “Party” theme birthday 
lunch on 9 October. 

• A reminder to all members that it is essential that you let us know by 5pm on 
the Monday before if you plan to attend the lunch meeting. We need to confirm 
our numbers for catering purposes and if you are not booked in by this time it 
may not be possible to accommodate you.   

• Our New Members Brunch was a great success. Our club membership has 
reached 70 and we’re absolutely delighted to have so many enthusiastic new 
members coming to join us.   

Welcome to Carol, Dianne, Amanda, Pam, Lynn Y, Sharyn, Marian, Lena, 
Maureen and Simone!  

      A special thanks to Patricia, our amazing Publicity Officer, for her fantastic 
work in spreading the word about Redcliffe Peninsula VIEW!  

Our lunch meetings are held the second Thursday of the month, at 10.30 am for an 11am start at 
Moreton Bay Boat Club. Cost for lunch is $30.  

It is essential that you let us know by 5pm the Monday prior if you plan to attend. 

To book please email redcliffeview@gmail.com or text/phone Jenny on 0410 819 840 by 5pm on  
Monday prior to the meeting. 
PAYMENT for lunch can be made by: 
* EFT (preferred) – Our bank details are:  Redcliffe Peninsula VIEW Club / BSB  034-059 /       
Account number 175 417 
* EFTPOS - debit/credit card using the Square Reader 
* Cash – exact amount in an envelope with your name on it 

VIEW Blue Sapphire Anniversary is an    
occasion that marks practically a  lifetime 

together.                                                                              
It is a time for us to celebrate… 

           65 years of  

• making a difference 

• connecting in community 

• advocating for women and children 

• supporting education 

• friendship 
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Birthday wishes to these ladies who 
were born in September: 

Anne B Pam 
Gavine Sandra W 

Vanessa 
One of our Learning for Life students, 
Tala, also has a September birthday 

and  will be 8 this month . 
Apologies to anyone we may have missed.  

The two birth flowers for September 
are the Aster and the Morning Glory:  

September’s birthstone is sapphire.  
Famous people born in September include 

Barry Gibb, Olivia newton-John, Pink and 
Hugh Grant. 

Please make sure we know your birthday 
month so we can celebrate with you!  

 
 

• Blue Illusion Shopping Day - Thursday 18 September. 7% of National 
sales instore and online will be donated to The Smith Family. 

Carindale and Indooroopilly Blue Illusion Boutiques will both be holding a  
fashion parade plus light refreshment.                                                                                    

RSVP to the store by phone if you wish to attend. 

• Arana VIEW Club Spring Fashion Parade, $20, morning tea. The Grove Bowls 
Club, 20 Tramway St, Ferny Grove. Fashions by Portofino. Phone Loris: 0407 
712 560 by 8 October.  

• Join us for this month’s Coffee & Chat on Friday 26 September 10.30am at  
Café Diversity. A great way to meet new people or catch up with old friends. 
Please put your name in the events book or text Jenni 0410 531 951.                                                                     

 Please wear your VIEW name badge 
as our new members may not know 
everyone. 

 Please don’t check in for our meeting 
until 10.30. We need time to set up 
beforehand. 

 If you have a special dietary require-
ment and take one of the signs please 
bring it back to Jenny at the end of 
the meeting.  

 

Jean is our  VIEW Sunshine Lady.          
If you know of any of our members 

or their families experiencing ill 
health, please contact Jean on  

0425 451 954. 
We extend our best wishes to all our 

members who are ill or caring for 
loved ones with health issues.  

Our New Members' Brunch  
in August.   

A Warm Welcome to VIEW!  

VIEW Convention in Brisbane 

Celebrating 65 years!  

Coffee and Chat at      
Jetty Lounge  
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